
May 21,2013 
B- 13-0 16 

The Honorable Donna Mercado Kim 
Senate President 
The Senate 
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 968 13 

Dear Ms. President: 

In accordance to Act 178, SLH 2005, Section 160, the Hawaii Health Systems 
Corporation submits a report on the certification of losses from participation in the Quest and 
Quest Expanded Access programs and providing services to Uninsured patients for the quarter 
ending March 3 1,2013. 

Should you have any questions, please call Edward N. Chu, Chief Financial Officer, at 
73 3-4 17 1. 

Sincerely, 

BRUCE S.  ANDERSON 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
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